Week of Compassion and You (DCC)

Week of Compassion--always helping in Jesus' Name!

DCC takes Week of Compassion Offering every February. However, Week of Compassion is an emergency fund. When emergencies happen, Week of Compassion responds. Therefore you may contribute to Week of Compassion all year at DCC or on the website (dalevillechristian.org). or weekofcompassion.org.

Week of Compassion gifts at work this week:

Liberia and Tanzania; Refugee Assistance

Reports this week say that in 2015 refugees were at record numbers because of war, 59.5 million people! Also, gifts went for Texas; Flood Relief and property damage.

Week of Compassion is always at work because of your generosity.





Life with Christ is an endless hope. Without him, it is a hopeless end.



Tuesdays at 7pm

VBS and the VBS Offering

--The VBS raised money for water. Camping was the theme. .a backyard Bible camp. And so it happened that two of the Bible stories contained stories of water. Clean water is not available or readily available in parts of the world. In addition, when disaster strikes in America, water supplies are often not available -- so emergency water is necessary. We talked about how our gifts buy more water in emergencies than are available retail. In the store you might pay \$1 a bottle, our dollars buy a gallon. When you provide water to a community the cost can be as low as pennies for a gallon of water. DCC VBS raised \$242.05 -- and THAT can mean a lot of water for those in need. If you want to add to that, you certainly may -- designate your gift VBS or water and DCC will add it to the total.

DCC VBS is offered by DCC for free. None of the offering goes to the church. We reached out to over 20 community children as well as the 40 plus children at the Day Care Center. It was a great time. Pastor Gary had to miss half of it -- but it was well planned and coordinated and there were many blessings because of all the volunteers who make it happen.



August 2015

Return Service Requested

Non-Profit Org U.S. Postage PAID Permit No. 1 Daleville, IN

Stay Connected

Website: www.dalevillechristian.org
Facebook: Daleville Christian Church
Email: dalevillechristian@mac.com

August Newsletter

Our Staff

Gary McManus DalevillePastor1@mac.com Pastor

Linda Alexander
DalevilleSecretary@mac.com
Administrative Assistant

Nancy Brown Pianist

Christy Holbrook Choir Director & Organist If you are receiving the Daleville Christian Church Newsletter in error, or no longer wish to receive the newsletter, please contact the church office at: 765-378-7473 or email DalevilleSecretary@mac.com to be removed from the mailing list.

Contact Us

14220 W Daleville Rd PO Box 571 Daleville, IN 47334 (765) 378-7473 www.DalevilleChristian.org

Like us on Facebook

Join Us

Worship 9:30am Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father through Jesus Christ.